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From: Carolyn Will <carolyn@cwcommunications.info>
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 12:21 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: The empty CVS building is a blight

City of Saint Paul, 
 
The empty CVS building at Snelling and University is a blight and it needs to be 
addressed.  Demolition or resold for another purpose, but let’s get moving. This has been 
allowed to languish for a shamefully long time while the erosion at this intersection 
spreads.  
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